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11/30/2018 
 
Marin County Board of Supervisors 
 
Dear Supervisors, 
 
At 1:30PM on Tuesday, December 4th, your board will be hearing public testimony 
for item number 18 on your agenda, “Hearing:  Consideration of approving two 
separate Local Coastal Program Amendments ("LCPA") 3 and 7, with proposed 
revisions to a limited number of specific suggested modifications previously 
approved by the California Coastal Commission on November 2, 2016.”   
 
As you know, the MCFB has been deeply involved in this matter for over a decade.  
Unfortunately, many of our board members will not be able to participate on the 4th 
because it conflicts with the California Farm Bureau Federation’s annual 
convention.  Additionally, there was limited time allowed to review the staff report 
due to the Thanksgiving holiday.  Given the circumstances, the MCFB Board of 
Directors respectfully requests that the discussion, deliberation and decision 
making on item 18 be continued for two weeks.  This additional time will allow our 
organization to be more prepared to submit thoughtful and constructive comments 
on this very important issue. 
 
MCFB looks forward to continuing our positive and productive working 
relationship with the Marin County Board of Supervisors and staff.    
 
          Sincerely, 
 
 
  
Kevin Lunny 
President, Marin County Farm Bureau 
 
 
 
 


